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October 27,  2019 

 

 

 

It was another good day at the indoor flying session on Friday. 

 

Members and friends of Rose City Model Flyers were out to take 

advantage of our premier flying location. 

  

We had a  group of  23 pilots out to fly the friendly indoor skies and 

things went well . 

 

 Lots of fun was had by those that were able to attend. 

 

 
 

"Some pics to enjoy "  

 
 



He is back  ! 

 

Tim Bigelow has returned with airplanes and a travelling work 

shop that looked like a rocket launcher case, but was only a 

converted golf club case. 

 

Welcome back Tim. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Stewart Holdsworth from the Stoney Creek Hawks came in to 

hone up his skills with an indoor flyer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Views from above 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

Our on duty flight instructor, Rick Young, in full instructor 

mode. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Here we have Glenn Holden getting ready for flight. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

I'm not sure but I think Ron Campbell is still talking to that 

plane. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

A few more scenes of flight activity. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

This could be scary, Denise  ( the menace ) Hill, giving guidance 

and direction to John Friesz.  

 

 Barb is watching. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

So there you have it, another great day of 

indoor flying with good fun enjoyed by all that 

could make it out.  

 

It's a great way to spend a couple of hours and 

you don't necessarily have to fly,  just come out 

and  chat with the boys. 

 

Hope to see you next week. 

 

 

Bob 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

Where the flying season never 

ends ! 


